From: webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk [mailto:webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk]
Sent: 23 November 2017 22:28

To: Flanning Enquiries

Subject: Flanning application comment was submitted

The following is @a comment on application 'P174221/0' by 'Amanda Cooke'

Nature of feedback: Submitting a general comment

Comment:

There is a very well established, tall hedge that runs along the back of the properties in
Hampton Manor Close ( along the side of the proposed development) It affords a high
level of privacy to the back gardens. Can we be assured that it will remain in place, or if
not, that a similar high screen will be installed in its place to retain our privacy?

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Amanda

Last name: Cooke



ema: [

Postcode: HR1 1TG
Address: 1 Hampton Manor Close

Hampton Dene
Hereford

Linkid:

https:/fiwww . herefordshire .gov. uk/info/200142/planning services/planning application s
earch/details?id=174221




